
We are very sorry but we have had to 
change the date of Stroll and Sign.

It will now be Sunday, 14th July for a Stroll 
and Sign around Earlswood Lakes.  

We will meet at 11am at the cafe by the 
lakes, A2044, Reigate, RH2 7QH. We will finish 
at approximately 12.30pm. 

Stroll and Sign 
8th July 2024

The Include Project -  Registered Charity No: 1177785 

Please bring a water bottle and a snack  
with you. 

Free parking and toilets available at the 
cafe. 

Please wear sensible shoes. Please consider 
the weather and bring a waterproof jacket 
and/or hat as required.

Don’t forget to let us know you’re coming! 
Email us  at info@include.org.
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